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EACP Committee

From: Alison <abuyehara@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2019 11:02 AM
To: EACP Committee
Subject: Protect and Respect Hanakaʻōʻō Beach Park

I am emailing the committee because unfortunately I am not able to make it there in person but am 
rallying from afar and in spirit. I ask the committee to not only Protect and Save Hanakaʻōʻō Beach 
Park but more importantly Respect Hanakaʻōʻō Beach Park. There is a rich cultural history attached to 
this place on Maui. Many families and our Keiki gather and come together to celebrate the history of 
outrigger canoe traditions. Hanakaʻōʻō Beach Park is a place where athletes come together not just 
for athleticism but rather to practice and celebrate with one another a way of life. Again, I am asking 
the committee to take into consideration all of our voices and RESPECT Hanakaʻōʻō Beach Park and 
everything it stands for. Mahalo for listening. 
 
Aloha, 
Alison Uyehara 


